
Contact Us 

Give us a call for more 

information about our 

services. 

Maple Heights Senior Center 

15901 Libby Rd. 

Maple Heights, OH 44137 

(216) 587-5481 

E-Mail 

lvopat@mapleheightsohio.com 

Visit us on the web at  http://

www.citymapleheights.com/ 
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It is really hard to believe that we are more than half way through 2020! COVID -19 
has caused us to adjust to a whole new normal. I want to give you all an update on 
what is going on at the Senior Center and the City of Maple Heights. 

Thankfully, we are all doing well and staying healthy. And, that certainly is our wish for 
you. Our staff is reaching out to you by phone, meal delivery or when you pick up 
meals at the Center to make sure you are having all your needs met and are staying 
well and healthy. 

We have started to provide transportation again on a limited basis. Medical appoint-
ments are taking priority. Out of an abundance of caution and concern for the safety of 
our participants, there will be fewer riders on the van for shopping trips. You may be 
asked to change your shopping day to accommodate these limitations. We are asking 
that you wear a mask when using our service. You can begin to schedule appoint-
ments by calling the call center at 216-265-1489. 

Many of you have asked about Farmers Market Coupons. We have been told that the 
program will be going forward beginning in late July. Plans are being formulated to 
safely distribute the coupons even though we are still closed to the public. More to 
come. 

The staff has taken part in several webinars with the Western Reserve Area Agency 
on Aging, the Ohio Department of Aging and the Cuyahoga County Division of Senior 
and Adult Services concerning protocols to be put in place to safely begin re-opening 
Senior Centers across the State of Ohio. Governor DeWine is very concerned about 
the health and welfare of our older adult population and does not want to rush this 
process. Mayor Blackwell shares that view as well. As soon as plans are in place, we 
will notify you immediately. 

There is great news on the economic development front in Maple Heights. The GOJO 
Company, makers of Purell, are opening a new manufacturing facility in our City. This 
will initially bring 100 new jobs to Maple Heights and a boost to our income tax reve-
nue. Walgreens new store is nearing completion and is scheduled to open in late July 
on Broadway. In their current store, ChenMed, the nation’s leading senior-focused pri-
mary care practice, will open a Dedicated Senior Medical Center to serve older adults 
in the community. Also, Farmer Jones Market plans a summer re-opening under new 
ownership and a new operator. This is all such wonderful news for the City of Maple 
Heights! Great work Mayor Blackwell and Economic Development Director Patrick 
Grogan- Meyers. 

Lastly, please remember to vote in the Special Election on Tuesday, August 4, 2020. 
This is the renewal of the 5 year Maple Heights Senior Center Levy. This levy funds all 
programs and services provided at the Senior Center, the Maple Heights Food Pantry 
and the Mobile Farmers Market. This is a renewal and that means NO NEW TAXES! 

Please follow all the social distancing guidelines, wear a mask when you go out and 
stay positive. It may take some time, but, this too shall pass. We miss you and love 
each and every one of you. Bless you all. 



 

 

 



 

 


